
We held our first event of the year, a judging school, on 
Saturday, January 14. The topic was Star/Bowtie Judging, 
and Gary Craig, with assistance from Kevin DeWitte, 
guided the group through the process of preparing a car, 
obtaining the required prerequisite judging and 
recommendation, reviewing the Star/Bowtie judging 
objectives, and concluded with the group looking over two 
cars on lifts. Our thanks to Kevin for hosting the event, and 
to Gary in leading us through the discussion.
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